Being Well Doing Well Scheme - Update

Thank you to all parents who participated in the survey which was sent out for you to
complete in December/January, as part of our Being Well Doing Well initiative. This
is a whole school approach to emotional health and wellbeing which we will be
- continuing to develop with our link officer over the next 5 years.

We are delighted to report the positive feedback received from parents and pupils:
100% of all pupils surveyed reported that they felt safe in school
100% of parents surveyed said that their children felt safe in school
100% of parents surveyed agree that the school cares about their child’s emotional

health and wellbeing '
100% of pupils in Foundation and KS1 felt that they are listened to, 98% of KS2 pupils
agree that they are listened to
91% of parents agree that their child’s voice is valued and heard
96% of pupils and children in Key Stage 2 agree there are places to go if they feel
safe or worried.
100% of Foundation stage pupils feel happy in school, 100% of KS1 pupils enjoy
school and 100% of KS2 pupils feel welcome and happy in school.
99% of parents agree that they know how to access school policies
i 100% of parents feel welcome when they visit the school and feel confident that
school will listen when they phone or visit to raise concerns.

The Being Well Doing Well Team - Mrs Palmer, Mrs Galbraith, Mrs Goan and Mrs-
Stevenson will continue to use the,findings from the questionnaires to target areas
. for development.

As a result of participating in this initiative staff have already completed training on
Promoting Emotional Health and Wellbeing Professional Learning - additional
courses will be completed in duecourse.

Promotion of Children’s Health and Emotional Wellbeing will continue to be a
priority in Killen Primary School and an important element of our School

' Development Plan.

We remind you of our open door policy - Parents can reach out to our teaching staff
before the school day begins with any queries or concerns. An appointment can be
made via Seesaw/telephone call if you wish to see a teacher at an arranged time.
Parents can'use the messaging function on Seesaw to message their child’s
teacher.

B Teaching staff are available to contact after 3pm Monday - Friday.




